
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

RE: PARENT SURVEY DECEMBER 2018 

 
Friday 1st February 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to share the results of the Parent Survey that so many of you took the time to complete 
during the most recent Academic Review Events held just before Christmas.  Such feedback is vital 
in supporting our journey to becoming the school of choice for the community, the school where 
students have a better chance of success than if they attended any other school in the country.  Your 
written comments of support were gratefully received by our staff and your recommendations have 
been fully acknowledged.  We have already taken steps toward increasing student awareness of 
post-16 opportunities and I am currently liaising with colleagues to develop this further. 
 
We are delighted by the overwhelmingly positive outcome of the survey and I thank you for your 
continued contribution to and support of our exciting journey.      
 
 

             
 
 
 
 

             
 
 
 



  

 

 
 
 

                 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 

        
 
 



  

 

        
             

 
 

       
 
 

 
 

Kind regards,  

 

 
 
Mr B. Nash 


